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Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you had a good week. Here are a few things to be aware of:  
 
Homework started this week and the children have been great at bringing their 
folders in. Please help them keep this up through the year. The homework planner 
has now changed. The children are now writing their own homework.  

MAP testing starts next week. You do not need to prepare your children for these 
tests but they should have a good breakfast and be well rested. 

Some things children must bring in every day: 

1. A hat – This should be left in school all week (These can be taken home for 
the weekend, washed and brought back each Monday). 

2. Water bottle – Some children are bringing in very small water bottles. Please 
send the children in with a 1 liter bottle of water.  

3. Pencil cases – These must be kept in school all week. 
4. Healthy snack and lunch. 

 
Key Dates: 

- September 16 – Lunch program begins. 
- September 18 - Student Council Elections  
- September 19 – Reading 3A - MAP testing 
- September 27- Teacher PD day (No classes) 

 
Have a good week! 
 
Miss Sennah and Miss Napier 


